
From: Mike Flaherty mike@flaherty.com
Subject: Beckenham Hospitals Association Bowls Competitions

Date: 19 April 2024 at 11:59
To:

Begin forwarded message:

From: john urie <John.Urie@hotmail.com>
Subject: Beckenham Hospitals Association Bowls Competitions
Date: 18 April 2024 at 14:27:46 BST
To: All club members

HI all
I hope this finds you all fit and well and looking forward to an enjoyable and 
successful season.
I have now received confirmation that the Hospitals competitions will operate 
again this coming season. they are as follows:

Men's Singles
Ladies Singles
Men's Pairs 
Ladies Pairs
Mixed Pairs
Men's Triples
Ladies Triples
Mixed Triples
Novice Open Pairs

The Novice Open Pairs is open to bowlers with two years or less experience so 
will give you the opportunity to play against members of other
clubs of similar abilities.

The entry fee is £3.50 per entrant per competition and all proceeds go to 
charity  The entry forms are on the board at the clubhouse awaiting your 
completion and only the Skip's name needs to go on the form for the Pairs and 
Triples. The closing date for entries is Thursday 2nd May and the finals are to 
be played at Bethlem Royal Bowls Club on Saturday 14th September so when 
you enter please ensure you are available for that date.

I am the club's representative for this competition so can you let me have your 
entry monies before the closing date so I can forward them and the entry forms 
to the organisers.

This competition is ideal for all standard of bowlers and offers a great 
opportunity to meet and play against other bowlers from other clubs most of 
which are in a few miles radius of West Wickham. So why not give it a go.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Cheers
John Urie
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